Governor Mike Huckabee

Dear Friends:

In 2010 I endorsed a young, conservative newcomer for Congress in
Tennessee’s 3rd Congressional District - Chuck Fleischmann. Chuck won
that election and has proven again and again that our support was well
placed. As your Representative in Washington, Chuck has consistently
voted for fiscal responsibility - limiting the size of the federal government,
reducing our deficit, cutting taxes, reducing onerous federal regulations,
and helping small businesses.

Chuck has remained true to his pledge to work to repeal Obamacare and has
dedicated untold hours to help us get out from under this very bad law.

Unlike others in his Republican conference, Chuck has stood firm on his
convictions and has voted to repeal all or parts of Obamacare on each occasion
as they have come to a vote on the House Floor.

Congressman Fleischmann has also remained true to our conservative values
when faced with votes on other hugely important fiscal issues. He’s not just
paid lip service to these issues, he’s taken action. In his first year in Congress
Chuck voted to cut $1.6 trillion from the federal budget. In addition, Chuck
voted to limit the powers of regulatory agencies, he voted in favor of free
trade agreements, he voted to extend tax cuts for all Americans. Chuck

has also voted to rein in the Environmental Protection Agency so they can’t
continue to run rampant and hurt small businesses.

When Huck PAC and I initially endorsed Chuck Fleischmann for Congress I
said “"Chuck is the type of strong conservative we need to represent us and
stand for our principles in Washington.” His actions and votes on important
fiscal issues certainly prove that we were right in supporting him.

But that’s not all. Chuck has also been an incredibly strong advocate on
important social issues of the day. Since elected, he has voted to prohibit
taxpayer funding of abortions, voted to amend Obamacare to prohibit
abortion coverage, and voted in favor of prohibiting the use of federal funds
for Planned Parenthood. Chuck also stands strong in support of the 2nd
Amendment and all of his votes have reflected his support of this fundamental
right. In fact, on every important social issue, Chuck has stood with us.
Chuck has worked for us and now we need to work for him. Will you
join me and stand with Chuck now? Your help in these early days of
his reelection campaign are crucial to his victory this November.




Chuck is counting on supporters from across the 3rd Congressional District
to get behind his campaign financially and help him defend his conservative
record. So I urge you to make an immediate donation of $10, $25, $50, $75

or $100 or more today. The Democrat leadership the liberal groups up in
Washington don’t like the tough stands he’s taken and they are promising
to attack him on his record. We need to make certain Chuck has the
resources to fight back.

Let me be clear, I have no doubt we can count on Chuck to continue to
fight for our conservative principles in Washington. I also know I can
count on you to support Chuck Fleischmann for Congress in Tennessee’s
3rd Congressional District. Our work to elect Republicans to the House,
Senate and to retake the White House has a great chance of success
with your continued hard work.

So please join me today and support Chuck Fleischmann’s campaign
with a donation of $10, $25, $50, $75 or $100 or more. Consider it
a down payment on a principled, conservative future for our nation.
Simply complete and return the enclosed reply device with your most
generous contribution in the next 7 days.

Standing together.

Mike Huckabee

P.S. I'm working to help the campaign gather as many contributions as
possible before the next important financial filing deadline on March 31.
I'm counting on you to be a part of our effort! I look forward of hearing
that you have joined Chuck’s re-election team.

Federal law requires us to use our best efforts to obtain and report the name, address, employer and occupation for
each individual whose contribution aggregate in excess of $200 during the election cycle. Individuals may contribute
a maximum of $5,000 in the 2011-2012 election cycle ($2,500 for the primary and $2,500 for the general election).
Contributions to Chuck Fleischmann for Congress are not deductible as charitable donations for federal income tax
purposes. Contributions from foreign nationals and corporations are prohibited.
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